
FROM THE BOTTOM OF OUR HEARTS THE MIGRANT, FOSTER CARE 

AND MCKINNEY-VENTO PROGRAM, AND OUR FAMILIES WOULD LIKE 

TO SAY THANK YOU AND GOD BLESS YOU FOR ALL YOUR 

ASSISTANCE



Dear South Main Baptist Church

We would like to give you our thanks for all the donations, food, 

and blessings you have given our families here at PISD.

Thank you for dedicating your time and energy to help our 

families. We would like to give you thanks from afar and share 

with you the thanks from parents, families, students, and 

counselors for all you have done for us.

We hope these messages of  thanks will touch your heart the 

same way you have touched ours. May God Bless you and your 

families for being so giving and loving. 

Special Thanks to Stephanie Bailey for coordinating with us at 

PISD.

From: PISD Migrant, Foster Care and McKinney-Vento Program



Allison Aforigho Family



Gladis Rodriguez family

Gladis Rodriguez Hernandez:

“For everything they have done for 

me and my family.  I want to say a 

thousand thanks.  May God continue 

to bless you for such generosity.”



Karla Mejia Family Pasadena TX, 4/3/2020

South Main Baptist Church

In the present moment I am happy to be able to give 

you thanks. From my heart I thank you for the time, 

energy and will you have used to deliver food to my 

apartment. Your capacity and collaboration to are 

very important, especially since you are putting your 

health at risk to be able to collect and donate this food 

to the most needy families during this emergency of  

coronavirus. 

Thank you all very much may God strengthen you and 

Bless You.

Isaiah 41:10

‘ Do not be afraid for I am with you. Do not be 

discouraged for I am your God. I will strengthen you 

and help you. I will hold you up with my victorious 

right hand.’

Sincerely 

Jieser Mejia and Karla Mejia



Lesly Bueso Family

“Thank you”

From Brigett Velasquez”



Monica Bravo 

Family



Monica Bravo 

Family



Dimna Blanco 

Family

“Muchas gracias por su ayuda 

que Dios se los pague!”-Dimna Blanco

“Thank you so much for all your help. 

May God repay you!”- Dimna Blanco



Maria Gomez Family

“Muchas gracias y que Dios los Bendigo siempre  y 

gracias por la ayuda para mi y para mi familia de 

todo corazón se los agradezco mil gracias”- Maria 

Gomez

“Thank you so much and may God Bless you always

and thank you for the help for me and my family with 

all my heart I thank you. Thank you a thousand times 

over.”- Maria Gomez



Veronica Tovar Family

“GOD's plan is always the best.

Sometimes the process is painful and difficult, but 

remember that when GOD is silent, He is doing 

something for you.

Today I thank GOD because: I walk, I see, he spoke, I 

breathe and because he gives me one more day of  

life and because he puts people like you on my path.

Thanks for the help AND may GOD continue to bless 

you.”- Veronica Tovar



Iliana Villarreal Family

“Good afternoon. My family & I want to show our appreciation to 

South Main Baptist church. Thank you all so much. 

We are forever grateful. My children were so excited when we 

received food and a gift card. My husband has been unemployed for 

months now. 

This has truly helped us in so many ways. Thank you again and God 

Bless. From Villarreal Family”



Claudia Jaime Family

“Thank you for taking part 

in a new chapter of  our 

lives. A thousand Blessings 

to you”

-Jaime Diaz Family

April 16 2020



Monica Herrick

Counselor



Gloria Zavala -

Counselor



Aida Chapa Vera Family



Ana Perez Social Worker

April 3, 2020

Pandemic Relief-Appreciation

Dear Roof  Top Ministries:

The requests for assistance from families can sometimes be overwhelming due to hours 
that have been cut from work, layoffs, or families that have used rent money for food all due 
to stay at home policy and Coronavirus Pandemic, even death in families in the last three 
weeks.  The assistance you have provided for 43 families have given families and even staff  
that have referred families for the assistance, much HOPE when there have been several 
agencies that are not available to assist due to the virus and lack of  volunteers.  Thank you 
so much for the gifts cards to families and food.  It is difficult for children to learn if  their 
basic needs are not met. Thanks again for the relief  you have provided.  May God bless your 
heroism to deliver help to so many needy families in our district.

Sincerely, Ana Perez LCSW

District Social Worker

Special Programs

Pasadena ISD  



Del Angel Family



Iris Franco

Family



Yolanda Puentes Family



Erika Mendez Family



Layla San Miguel Family



Maria Carillo Family

4/5/2020

To whom it concerns:

Through this letter I give you thanks for the help 

you have brought by gifting my family the gift 

card so that I can buy my children groceries now 

that my husband is without work. This helps a lot 

and our family gives you thanks. Thank you form 

the Carillo family for the food you brought to our 

house:

Omar Carillo, Maria Carillo, Emmanuel Carillo, 

Martin Garcia

Thank you From Maria Carillo



Holly Burk Family

“Thank you for your help during our time of  crisis, your 

assistance has been invaluable. Your continued help during 

so many peoples time of  need is heroic” 

From Elmore/Burk Family 4.20.2020



Mrs.Melchor-

Counselor Miller 

Intermediate 



Stephanie Almendarez Park View 

Counselor
April 18, 2020

Dear South Main Baptist Church – Rooftop Ministries Volunteers,

I would like to extend my appreciation to you all for working so hard to provide 
assistance to our high-needs families.  This is an unprecedented, challenging time for 
so many, and we want you to know that the love and care you show in helping our 
community does not go unnoticed.  Our families will be able to purchase necessities 
to help get them through this difficult time and provide them with some peace of 
mind.  On behalf of these families, I would like to say THANK YOU THANK YOU THANK 
YOU a million times over!  What a true blessing you all have been.  We hope that you 
all are well and pray that many blessings come your way as well.  

Again, thank you for all that you do!

Sincerely,

Stephanie C. Almendarez

Park View Intermediate Counselor



Rosa Villarreal Family

“Solo quiero decirles que los agradesco y que me 
ayudaron mucho en este tiempo de mucha 
necessidad. Muchas gracias y que Dios me los 
bendigan. Por parte de toda mi familia- La familia 
Villarreal”- Rosa Villarreal

“I only want to say that I am very grateful and that you 
have helped me very much in this time of much need. 
Thank you so much and May God Bless You from my 
family- The Villarreal Family” –Rosa Villarreal



Hayden Family

We the Hayden family 

would like to thank the South 

Main Baptist Church for the 

food and gift card you guys 

gave us. It really made a big 

difference in our home! I 

love it when  good people 

come together an help 

families from the bottom of 
our hearts we thank you😊



Jessica Yanez Family

“Muchas gracias por la ayuda que me dieron gracias a la iglesia”- Mrs. 

Yanez

“Thank you very much for the help. Thank you to the church”-

Mrs.Yanez

April 18th 2020



Rosa Ramos Family

“Muchas gracias a ustedes por acarearse de nosotros y sobre 

todo ala iglesia que diosito los siga vendí siendo de todo 

corazón muchas gracias”

“Thank you very much for getting close to us and over all to the 

church. May God continue blessing them with all their heart. 
Thank you.” –Rosa Ramos



Sadie Vilavidencio Family

“Our family wants to say thank you for 

the support during these hard times. 

We have been living in faith that 

everything will be okay and your help 

has proved to us that god always 

provides and is  by our side. 

Thank you from the bottom of our 

hearts. 

God bless.”

-Villavidencio Family



Fanny Fajardo Family

South Main Baptist Church

Good Morning

We Thank You a lot for the attention that you 

had for donating food and delivering to our 

homes. We hope that soon this situation will 

be fixed. First we must trust in God and we 

will return safely to our normal activities. 

I reiterate my thanks and all the support you 

have brought us. 

Cordially,

Mrs. Fanny Fajardo



Anita Ontiveros Family

“Wanted to say Thank you from 
the bottom of our hearts ❤.For 

helping our family out in this 

situation we are currently in. The 

food was delicious, and also 

thank you for the gift card...God 

bless you....” – Anita Ontiveros



Idalmin Valle Family

“Thank you for all 

your help. This 

food, these 
donations are a 

blessing. May 

God Bless You”-

Idalmin Valle



Estrada 

Family



Eddye Rodriguez Family

“Hello beautiful families I hope you are having a 

magnificent day. My name is Eddye Rodriguez and I have 3 

children. One is named Kamila but likes to be called 

Kamilita and she is 5 years old. Luciano is 1 yr old and the 

little one is named Dulce Luna and she is 3 months old. On 

behalf  of  all of  us we would like to thank you a thousand 

times for opening your hearts and volunteering and 

helping us with food and the gift card. You all have been 

like angels for us because I have not worked since 

December 2019 and I had my daughter, Dulce Luna, in 

January. We have been surviving off  of  money borrowed to 

me by my friends. My children were very happy when I took 

them to the store hahaha because they wanted to put 

everything in the cart, and the first thing they grabbed was 

the watermelon and a bag of  chocolates. Here I will share 

with you photos of  the goods we bought with the gift card. 

I wish you infinite thank yous and hope God will 

recompense you immensely. I hope to one day get to meet 

you. Without much else to say have a blessed day.

Signed: Eddye, Kamila, Luciano, Dulce Luna”

Wednesday April 8th 2020



Eddye Rodriguez 

Family



Eddye Rodriguez 

Family



Eddye Rodriguez Family
Thank you for the food it was delicious

mwah very yummy!

Thank you for the gift card, we bought 

watermelon. It is delicious thank you I 

send you kisses!



Eddye Rodriguez Family

“Muchísimas gracias por sus

muestras de amor mi hija está muy alegre 

con la sorpresa que los trajeron” –Mama

“Thank you for the the love you have shown 

us. My daughter is very happy with the 

suprise that was brought “- Mom



Gabriela Tellez 

Family
“Hi my name is Gabriela Tellez I needed 

to say thank you so much for the 

prepared meals and the HEB gift 

card...PLEASE let me know if  y'all need 

any volunteers I would love to come in 

and help, gratefully appreciated -FAMILY 

TELLEZ”

“Thank you for the food!”


